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I have connected with so many Set Decorators and amazing 
vendors through the outreach of the East Coast SDSA and would 
love to help the organization grow and further spotlight the 
work of Set Decorators.   
 
Our roles in this industry are constantly changing with the 
advancements in technology and evolving platforms on which 
our work is viewed.  Coming together and discussing our unique 
challenges is therefore more important than ever for navigating 
these changes together to strengthen our community. 
 


